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• We are close to wrapping up Phase 1 of our curriculum documents 

in our 4 core areas.  Sara Shriver has been working with our teachers 

on completing the following pieces: 

o “I can” Statements 

o Common Vocabulary across grade levels 

o Scope and Sequence 

o Assessment calendar and strategies 

 

• Jessica Hopper has been working diligently to revamp the MS 

library.  She is cleaning house.  We are working on fundraising ideas 

for her to help add new and relevant books to our media center. 

 

• Semester 1 ends on Friday, January 17th.  Our PBIS incentive trip for 

this period will be at Dixie Skateland.  This was the student’s favorite 

incentive trip of last year based on the results from our survey.  

 

• Our Math Counts program will be competing in a state- wide 

competition at the Monroe ISD on Feb. 21st.  We have 11 students 

gearing up and practicing 2X’s per week to represent Mason 

Middle.   

 


